
 

Jeans for Genes Day - Friday 19th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,            

 

We will be taking part in this year’s Jeans for Genes Day 2025 on 

Friday 19th September. 

1 in 25 children – on average one child per classroom - has a genetic condition that makes 

their life very challenging.   Jeans for Genes works with schools, companies and individuals all 

over the UK to help services and support for the children and their families affected by genetic 

conditions.  Together, through fund and awareness raising, we can help make a real difference 

to their lives. 

All children and staff are invited to wear their jeans on Friday 19th of September. We would 

really love to see as many students as possible in their jeans, so please encourage your child 

to come into school on the day wearing their jeans. Please bring in a £1 donation which will 

be collected by Heads of Year and Team Leaders that morning; money collected will go 

towards the charity and towards our community fund. Thank you. 

 

If your child does not have a pair of jeans, they may wear appropriate non-uniform. Please 

note outdoor wear and caps/hats may not be worn inside school. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Krystyna Stokes 

Assistant Headteacher – Personal Development 

 


